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Measure Description: 
Requires Housing and Community Services Department to provide grants to nonprofit organizations for providing 
housing services to low income people undergoing treatment for HIV.   Appropriates moneys to department for 
grants.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Housing and Community Services Department (HCSD) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Human Services and Housing to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The legislation directs the Housing and Community Service Department (HCSD) to provide grants to nonprofits 
that provide housing services to individuals who are low income, homeless, or at risk of becoming homeless and 
are engaged in ongoing HIV case management services. A General Fund (GF) appropriation of $1.5 million is 
provided to HCSD in the 2019-21 biennium for administration costs and grant funding. Grant funds are not to be 
distributed more frequently than quarterly and the first payments will be made no later than March 30, 2020. 
HCSD must report to the Legislative Assembly not later than September 15, 2021 regarding the expenses of and 
services provided through the grants.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


